
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

JURUPA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Governing Board of the 
Jurupa Unified School District as part of the transition to a by-trustee area election system to 
receive community comments and public testimony concerning proposed trustee voting area 
plans. 

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing will be held before the 
Governing Board of the District as follows: 

Date: November 8, 2021 

Place: Benita B. Roberts Education Center 
4850 Pedley Road 
Jurupa Valley, CA 

Time:  6:00 p.m.  

The public hearing shall be in accordance with California Elections Code section 10010. 

Please contact Paula Ford, Assistant Superintendent Business Services at (951) 360-4157 
or pford@jusd.k12.ca.us, if you require more information prior to the Public Hearing. For 
additional information, please click here. 

134-259/6212763.1

https://jurupausd.org/board_/Pages/By-Trustee-Area-Election-2022.aspx

